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Knights of Columbus  

Corpus Christi  

Assembly 2810 
 

SEPTEMBER 2019 

FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR REPORT – Bryant Perszyk 
 

Brother Sir Knights: 
 

It was with great pleasure that we 
officially installed our Assembly 
officers on 22 Aug after Father 
Manny celebrated a mass in our 

honor. Everyone enjoyed refreshments after 
the installation that was conducted by our 
District Deputy Kevin Ryan with the help of 
District Warden EY Walter. (photo, page 3) 
 

I recently had the opportunity to participate 
with the Assembly coffee and donut team at 
the VA clinic in Daytona Beach. I must say it 
is truly a rewarding experience to serve these 
men and women that are coming for medical 
treatment. Many are just happy to sit and talk 
since often they are alone. All are 
appreciative of our presence.  I encourage all 
Sir Knights to at least try a turn, you won’t be 
sorry. We currently have four teams that take 
a turn every four months and spend about 3 
to 3.5 hours at the clinic. We serve the second 
Tuesday of every month. I want to remind 
each team to communicate in advance so 
everyone knows who is going to show up. 
Team captain call your team members a few 
days in advance to remind everyone of their 
commitment. Team members call your 
captain in advance if you know you can’t 
make it. The schedule is on the web site 
https://assembly2810.org/calendar/va-clinic-
team-schedule/.  
 

As you may have seen in the Santa Maria del 
Mar bulletin we are starting the memorial wall 
in the gathering area in earnest. Tony 
Gasparino will be collecting the pictures of 
military and first responders from the parish.  
This includes family members and they can 

be grouped by family. The assembly will also 
help with the funding for this endeavor. 
 

I had the honor, along with PFN Tony 
Gasparino, of accepting an award for the 
assembly during the 4th degree 
exemplification in Jacksonville. The “To Be a 
Patriot” award was presented by Vice 
Supreme Master Robert Anderson, leader of 

the Desoto Province. 
Established in 1985 the 
“To Be A Patriot” Award 
annually recognizes the 
three best patriotic 
programs conducted by 
4th Degree assemblies 
each fraternal year. 
Entries are judged at 
the district, provincial 
and international levels. 

The other two winners were from Arizona and 
Tennessee. 
 

The write-up in the Supreme Knight’s Award 
Session brochure was as follows:  Assembly 
2810 holds an annual fundraiser benefitting 
the Military Order of the Purple Heart 
(MOPH). Over the past eight years, Assembly 
2810 has raised over $65,000 for the MOPH. 
This year, they held a dinner dance which 
raised over $5,000 for the MOPH. 
 

This is a true total assembly award since it 
takes into account the number of participating 
Sir Knights and the percentage of Knights 
participating. 
 

Bryant Perszyk, Faithful Navigator

https://assembly2810.org/calendar/va-clinic-team-schedule/
https://assembly2810.org/calendar/va-clinic-team-schedule/
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OFFICERS 
Faithful Friar  Fr. Arul Yagappan  FRARUL@SEASPCFL.ORG  386-445-2411 
Faithful Navigator SK Bryant Perszyk  PERSZYKB@GMAIL.COM   386-263-2349 
Spiritual Director Fr. Manny Lopez  FrMannyL@smdmcc.org       386-439-2791 
Faithful Captain SK Guy DeLuca  GUYCHRISSY@GMAIL.COM   386-872-1398 
Faithful Pilot  SK Bob Conochalla  BCONOCHALLA@GMAIL.COM  859-509-2108 
Faithful Admiral SK Anthony Gasparino TONYGTECH@CFL.RR.COM  386-864-8706 
Faithful Scribe SK Ramon Marrero  RAMON.MARRERO@BRIGHTHOUSE.COM    386-793-2251 
Faithful Comptroller SK James Rogers  JBRMR@ME.COM     386-264-1829 
Faithful Purser SK Thomas Wegleitner TWEGLEITNER1@GMAIL.COM    386-236-8281  
Outer Sentinel SK Dan Nagy   DNAGY3@CFL.RR.COM    980-230-1273 
Outer Sentinel SK Joseph Abitante  JABITANTE2@CFL.RR.COM   386-597-7023 
Inner Sentinel  SK Jorgen Boriths  LADANEJB@ATT.NET    386-586-0033 

Inner Sentinel  SK Albert Mulé  ANNM113@YAHOO.COM    386-503-4205 
Trustee 3 Year SK Robert Calabrese BOB8299@GMAIL.COM    386-547-9312 
Trustee 2 Year SK Roland Salerno  RJSLRNO@YAHOO.COM    386-263-2330 
Trustee 1 Year SK Nigel Powell  NIMAG65@YAHOO.COM    386-676-0443 

 
 
 
 
 

Color Corp Commander - Funerals and Special Events 
Frank Consentino 508-423-9364 Backup – Roland Salerno 263-2330 
 

Call Outs 
Frank Consentino 508-423-9364 Bryant Perszyk 263-2349 
 

Parade Coordinator with Council Parades 
Frank Consentino 508-423-9364 
 

Food for Events 
Robert Calabrese 547-9312 Tim Postemski 904-710-6516 Guy Deluca 872-1398 
Ron Wolak 313-6981  Jorgen Boriths 586-0033 
 

VA Coffee and Donuts 
Coffee Maker - Nigel Powell 676-0443 
Backup – Anthony Gasparino 864-8706  Robert Calabrese 547-9312 
Schedule – Anthony Gasparino 864-8706 
 

Sunshine Committee 
Tony and Claudia Gasparino 864-8706  John Fisher 445-5657 
 

Military Order of the Purple Heart Dinner Dance 
Robert Calabrese 547-9312 Guy Deluca 872-1398 Bryant Perszyk 263-2349 
 

Faithful Navigator Dinner 
Bryant Perszyk 263-2349  Guy Deluca 872-1398 
 

911 Ceremony Assembly Council Coordinator 
Robert Calabrese 547-9312 
 

Communication Chairman 
Michael Boullion 315-1043 
 

mailto:FRARUL@SEASPCFL.ORG
mailto:FrMannyL@smdmcc.org
mailto:GUYCHRISSY@GMAIL.COM
mailto:bconochalla@gmail.com
mailto:TONYGTECH@CFL.RR.COM
mailto:RAMON.MARRERO@BRIGHTHOUSE.COM
mailto:JBRMR@ME.COM
mailto:TWEGLEITNER1@GMAIL.COM
mailto:DNAGY3@CFL.RR.COM
mailto:jabitante2@cfl.rr.com
mailto:LADANEJB@ATT.NET
mailto:annm113@yahoo.com
mailto:BOB8299@GMAIL.COM
mailto:RJSLRNO@YAHOO.COM
mailto:NIMAG65@YAHOO.COM
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BOOSTER CLUB 
The collections to the Booster Club are 
from July 1, 2019 through June 30, 2020. The 
Booster Club donations are used for our 
newsletter, member billing and member card 
mailings. Your charitable donations honor 
your willingness to practice the Knights of 
Columbus first principle of charity. Donations 
to the Booster Club are $5 per person, $10 

per couple with each name included in the 
Newsletter each month. Your support for the 
Booster Club is very much appreciated.    
 
Thank you and God Bless. 
  
Faithful Comptroller 
James Rogers

 
 

 
Booster Club Members July 1, 2019 through June 30, 2020 
 

SK Bryant & Patricia Perszyk 
SK Anthony & Claudia Gasparino 
SK Armando Garcia 
SK Nigel & Margaret Powell 
SK Guy & Christina DeLuca 
SK Frank & Ginette Consentino 
SK Tim & Diane Postemski 
SK Roland & Diana Salerno 
SK Ken & Dorothy Wall 
SK Michael & Sherry Boullion 
SK Rich & Sharon Friese 
SK Joseph & Vitalis Paul 
SK Robert Keating & Mary Ann 
SK Joseph & Rose Camarda 
SK Dan & Ruth Nagy 
SK Francis & Joanne Scheideler, Sr. 
SK John & Margie Check 
SK John Furmanek 
SK Ramon Marrero 

SK Thomas Lee 
SK George & Theresa Melendez 
SK Bob & Kathy Calabrese 
SK Ron & Debbie Wolak 
SK John & Judy Cospito 
SK Leo Kubiet 
SK Brian & Phyllis Taylor 
SK Paul and Maria Ouellette, Jr 
SK Ron & Claudia Hamaty 
SK Al and Ann Mulé 
SK Angelo & Mary Cutillo 
SK Joe & Teresa Nacci 
Tom & Marialma Wegleitner 
John & Jamie Fischer 
Jorgen Boriths 
Jerry & Carol Chabon 
Francis & Mary Laperriere 
Mike & Nancy Greene 

 
If you have submitted a donation to the booster club in the past 30 days, I will add 

your name to the next assembly newsletter. 

 

New Officers Installed 
 

SMdM Pastor Fr. Manny Lopez 
offered a special Mass for the 
Knights of Columbus on Thurs., 
August 22nd. Newly elected 
Assembly officers for the 2019-20 
Fraternal Year were installed by DD 
Kevin Ryan after the Mass. A 
reception for all attendees was held 
in the Santa Maria del Mar Parish 
Hall immediately following the 
installation. 
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DATE  EVENT    SPONSOR  LOCATION 
Sept 4 Council Meeting (10514)  Council 10514 Santa Maria del Mar 
Sept 5 Council Meeting (11961)  Council 11961 St. Mary’s 
Sept 11 9-11 Memorial & Blue Mass Council 10514 Santa Maria del Mar 
Sept 14 Assembly Picnic   Assembly 2810 Santa Maria del Mar 
Sept 17 4th Degree Business Meeting Assembly 2810 Santa Maria del Mar 
 
October 2 Council Meeting (10514)  Council 10514 Santa Maria del Mar 
October 3 Council Meeting (11961)  Council 11961 St. Mary’s 
October 6 Living Rosary   Joint Sponsors Santa Maria del Mar 
October 10 VA Clinic Coffee & Donuts Assembly 2810 VA – Daytona Beach 
October 14 Columbus Day 
October 15 4th Degree Business Meeting Assembly 2810 Santa Maria del Mar 
 

Have something newsworthy? Send to: mboullion@hotmail.com 
(Editor’s Note: All items or articles for the newsletter must be submitted by the 25th of the month.) 

 

 
Our Coffee and Donuts Service at the VA 
Clinic is going strong thanks to your support 
after my latest request.  Please contact FN 
Bryant Perszyk at 386-263-2349 if you are 
interested in helping us out in this noble 

endeavor.  You will be placed on a team, and be expected to 
pass out refreshments in the lobby 4 times per year or once a 
quarter on the 2nd Thursday of the month. 
 

September 12th – Team #1 – John Sabia (Captain), Ken Wall, Pat Martellucci, Kevin Ryan 

 
 
COLOR CORP COMMANDERS REPORT 

Our Assembly 2810 Color Corp 
attended the following call outs since 
my last report: 
 

Bro. Joseph Sendelback – Funeral 
Mass (St. Mary’s Church, Korona) 

4th Degree Exemplification – Catholic Center for 
Diocese of St. Augustine (Jacksonville) 

 
I would like to thank all Sir Knights that attend call-
outs and I extend an invitation to all Sir Knights to 
please join us in the Color Corp.  Let me know, so 
I can add you to the call out roster! 
 

- Frank Consentino, Color Corp Commander

 
Note from Dennis Stoddard, Supreme Master: 
Tuxedo, baldric and gloves are not authorized as a call out uniform and may not participate with Honor 
Guard/Color Corp uniformed members in a procession. The misunderstanding is that a tux with social 
baldric may be worn to exemplifications and social events. It is never worn along with the HG/CC call 
out. If members wish to honor a brother at a funeral service they certainly can wear a tux with social 
baldric, minus the gloves and sword, but again, they are not part of an Honor Guard. 
 

mailto:mboullion@hotmail.com
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 Recognition Certificates & Awards Presented by PFN Tony Gasparino 
L-R: Sir Knights Nigel Powell, John Check, Robert Calabrese, Mike Boullion, & Joe Celeberti 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 2019 Meeting Photos 
 

         Sir Knights Pray the Rosary Prior to Meeting        Fr. Manny Receives KofC Shirts/Badge 
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Color Corp at the Knuckle Sandwich Shop 

Planning Their Next Call-out 

INSURANCE REPORT
 

Raising Awareness About 
Life Insurance 

 

Each September since 2003 has been 
designated as Life Insurance Awareness Month. 
Like most awareness-raising campaigns, Life 
Insurance Awareness Month was created because 
there is an overwhelming lack of understanding of 
life insurance, its uses, its benefits, and its 
variations among the general public. Each year, 
the Life Insurance Market Research Association 
(LIMRA) puts out the results from a recent survey, 
and unfortunately, the numbers they report 
continue to be discouraging.  
 
A recent survey found that more than 75 percent 
of people polled did not have a personal financial 
advisor, even though 68 percent of them said their 
opinion of the current economic conditions was 
somewhat unfavorable or very unfavorable.  
 
In other words, a majority of those surveyed were 
uncomfortable with the economy and the 
uncertainty it brings, yet they did not seek 
professional assistance. Maybe they spoke with 

their friends and family. Maybe they hoped the 
instability would go away on its own. Maybe they 
did not know to whom to turn.  
 
If you fall into this category, please remember that 
as a member of the Knights of Columbus, you have 
a full-time, professional agent you can call your 
own. My primary responsibility is the care and 
service of your family’s life insurance, retirement 
and long-term care needs. I’ll answer your 
questions because I want your decisions to be 
informed ones. I want to help.  
 
Another LIMRA statistic said 43 percent of people 
did not buy life insurance because they worry 
about “making the wrong decision.” Talk with me, 
your agent, and, afterwards, you’ll understand 
that the only wrong decision was not purchasing 
sooner to protect your family’s future. 
 

For more information contact: 
Victor Silva, FIC, MDRT 
(386) 569-1918 (386) 693-4016  
Victor.Silva@kofc.org  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:Victor.Silva@kofc.org
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SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS 
 

Paul Mrnacaj 9-03 
Len Dignard 9-08 
Thomas Brand 9-14 
Joseph Celiberti 9-14 
James Kenny 9-23 
Dan Smith Jr. 9-26 

James Moran 9-27 
E.Y. Walter 9-28 
Harold Backmann 9-28 
George Melendez 9-29 
James Green 9-30 
Ralph Moniello 9-30

 
If I missed your birthday, I apologize and please let me know so it won’t happen again! 
 

SICK AND DISTRESSED (Listing is for 3 months, but can be renewed 
for another 3 month period by notifying newsletter editor) 

Please pray for the following SK and Family: 
 
Teresa Nacci, wife of SK Joseph Nacci (2) 
SK Joe Falis (2) 
SK Victor Acocella (2) 
SK Francis Scheideler, Sr. (2) 
Pat Albert, wife of SK Len Albert (2)      
SK Bill Hamm (2) 
A.J. Boullion, father of SK Michael Boullion (1) 
SK Sal Leo (P) 
Fr. Sal DeFazio (P) 

SK Gus Simms (P) 
SK Cedric Early (P) 
SK Erik McFarlane (P) 
SK E.Y. Walter (P) 
Maureen Ruggiere wife of SK Ray Ruggiere (P) 
Lois Ryan, mother of SK Kevin Ryan, PGK (P) 
John Ryan, father of SK Kevin Ryan, PGK  SK (P) 
Catherine Liston, mother of SK Sean & Tom Liston (P) 

Ann Mulé, wife of SK Al Mulé (P)

 

BEREAVED
Mary Gauci, wife of SK Joseph Gauci (9/18) 
Nadine Leo, daughter of SK Salvatore Leo (9/18) 
Frank Cutillo, brother of SK Angelo Cutillo (9/18) 
Cindy Rutigliano, wife, PFN Sal Rutigliano (10/18) 

SK Manuel Motos (11/18) 
SK Anthony Colaluca (1/19) 
SK John Shierling, FDD, PFN, PGK (3/19)

If anyone should be added, please send me an email: mboullion@hotmail.com , or call one of our Officers. 
 

 

Watch, O Lord, with those who wake, watch, or weep tonight, and 
give your angels charge over those who sleep. Tend your sick ones, 
O Lord Christ. Rest your weary ones. Bless your dying ones. Soothe 
your suffering ones. Pity your afflicted ones. Shield your joyous ones. 
 

 
 

Reminder: The annual 9-11 Remembrance Ceremony will be held at the Flagler Beach Pier on 
Wednesday, Sept. 11th. The remembrance ceremony begins at 8:15 AM and is followed by a ‘Blue 
Mass’ at Santa Maria del Mar Church. A reception in the Parish Hall will follow the Mass. The public 
is invited. 

 

mailto:mboullion@hotmail.com
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